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City Statement on Flyer Referencing the KKK 
 

Charleston, S.C.—Today City of Charleston Spokesperson Jack O’Toole released the 

following statement with regard to a flyer that has been circulating on the Internet: 

 

“The College of Charleston and the Charleston Police Department, along with their state and 

federal partners, are working together in reference to a flyer announcing a Klan rally at the 

College on September 9, 2017. To date, we have heard from no one with regard to our city's 

process for permitting and planning such events, and we are continuing to monitor the 

situation.” –City of Charleston Spokesperson Jack O’Toole 
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